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THEATTORNEY GENERAL mi'?lb
. WASHINGTON

December 5, 1957

Dear Allen:

I want you to know how much I appreciate
your thoughtful letter of congratulations. It has
been a pleasure for me to work with you through
the years and I will look forward to many more
associations in the future,.

With best personal regards,
Sincerely,
,;’;’ ({W
William P. Rogers
Honorable Allen W. Dulles
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C.
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